
  

The County of Orange and its partners thank you for your patience and understanding during construction.   

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY 
A Ribbon Cutting Ceremony will be held to 
commemorate the successful completion of the La 
Pata Gap Connector. Additional information will 
be provided in advance. 

 

 

UTILITY RELOCATION  
Transmission SDG&E 
Towers & Poles were 
relocated - completed in 
December 2014. 
 

 

LA PATA WIDENING & CAMINO DEL RIO EXTENSION PHASES 
Construction for the La Pata Widening phase will commence in April 2016, 
and construction for Camino Del Rio Extension will commence in Summer 
2016, as a part of the La Pata Extension Improvements. Additional 
notifications will be provided as construction progresses for this work. 

 

 

The La Pata Avenue Extension Project Team is proud to announce the project’s Two-Year Construction Milestone with 
your new roadway 88% complete!  La Pata Gap Connector is anticipated to be completed in August 2016.    The project 
will improve regional mobility by directly connecting the communities of San Juan Capistrano and San Clemente.  Please 
see below for updates on the completed activities. 
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“PEEK AT LA PATA HIKE” 
In collaboration with OC Public Works, 
the City of San Clemente hosted a "Peek 
at La Pata" hike on Saturday, January 23. 
The fun event attracted around 250 people 
and gave participants an up-close look at 
the La Pata Avenue Extension Project.  

 

 

MARCH 2016 LA PATA GAP CONNECTOR AERIAL OF PROGRESS 
Click on the image below to view webpage Gallery 

 

  

IMPORT 
Approximately 212,000 
cubic yards were 
imported – completed 
in December 2015. 

 

REFUSE REMOVAL  
Approximately 800,000 
cubic yards from the Prima 
Deshecha Landfill were 
excavated and removed – 
completed in August 2015     

Disclaimer: The schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or other 
unanticipated events. 

http://pcpw.ocpublicworks.com/projects/lapata/photos

